Join us for an informational briefing at the Kapolei/Makakilo Neighborhood Board!
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Hello all,

If you support the KRP Project, then we're happy to invite you to the upcoming
Makakilo/Kapolei/Honokai Hale Neighborhood Board to begin at 7PM on Wednesday,
September 24th, 2008 at the Kapoleih Highschool Cafeteria. We'll be on-hand to present a
shortened version of our previous HCDA Presentation to the neighboring community. We
recommend arriving at around 8:30PM as we are last on the agenda to speak, and expect to
close out the meeting.

REGULAR MEETING AGENDA

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 24, 2008

KAPOLEI HIGH SCHOOL CAFETORIUM

91-5007 KAPOLEI PARKWAY

7:00 P.M.

Here's the AGENDA for the meeting.

We are up to the next section of our checklist, which is to present to the local community our
goals and plans to help get racing back on track on Oahu. It's your chance to show your
support for this project, and we would sincerely appreciate your calm and respectful support this



http://www.co.honolulu.hi.us/nco/nb34/08/34sepag.htm
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night. No sign-waving, just your unwavering and dignified support for our efforts. There will be
a contingent of people on-hand to stop the project, similar to the last HCDA meeting, but we
intend to keep on fighting to bring this project to fruition.

We welcome all of you to the meeting so that we can meet and greet, and answer any
questions you have regarding the project. Bring your friends, your family, and your co-workers,
so that you can see who is truly in support of this project.
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